Please vote no on this bill. This bill if signed into law will simply hurt victims of future crimes. It does not
make any sense to punish someone for their property being stolen. It also does not make sense to hold
someone accountable for other people's actions.

This bill is also a direct infringement on the 2nd amendment to the US constitution. The second
amendment is a natural right that is not to be taken away by government. HB 4005 would effectively
take away the 2nd amendment from all Oregonians.



